Office of Hon Bill English

Deputy Prime Minister
Minister of Finance
Minister Responsible for HNZC

16 AUG 2016

Grant Dickson
fyi-request-4414-af3841cf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Grant Dickson

Thank you for your email of 11 August 2016 requesting the following information about
Housing New Zealand's redevelopment at Puroto Street and Purewa Street in
Meadowbank Auckland under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“I would like all information on the design changes for this development by HNZ.
This site has been empty for 5 months. HNZ stated construction was down to start in
March 2016.”

| am transferring your request to Housing New Zealand under section 14(b)(ii) of the Act
as | believe it to be more closely aligned with the functions Housing New Zealand. You
may expect a response from them in due course.

Yours sincerely
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Hon Bill English
Minister Responsible for Housing New Zealand
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